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   I want to thank all involved for the effort to make standard time forever the standard 

of Oregon. The twice a year changing of the clocks is senseless, frustrating, and 

many suffer sleep problems related to the sudden change of hours. This, in my 

experience in the workplace, causes significant safety problems for some people who 

just can't adjust in a day. Personally I'd gladly give up an hour of daylight in the 

summer to be better able to enjoy a moonlit evening on my back porch.    


